Department of Anthropology
University of Illinois at Urbana-Champaign
Urbana, Illinois 61801

February 4, 1974

Mr. Don E. Crabtree

7 The Museum

Idaho State University
Pocatello, Idaho 83201

Dear Mr. Crabtree:

Please accept this formal letter of thanks for your efforts
in sending a valuable letter of reference for a candidate applying
for an assistant professor appointment in our department for 1974-1975.
Your assistance in this regard is much appreciated by our department
in its search for the most suitable candidate. Your letter will be
read in the confidence of our Search Committee, though of course
certain summary items may need to be presented by the Search Commit-

tee to the department as a whole in making its recommendations for
final action.

We have set a February 20th deadline for applications, and
we will inform you immediately when a decision is made in regard
to the candidate about whom you wrote.

Yours sincerely,

iz

Clark E. Cunningham
Head of Department
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